

UOL 3

NEWSLETTER

Lost and Found

It is quickly growing! Please make sure your child has their name written in sweatshirts and lunch boxes. Items not claimed will be donated.

Donation Day: Friday Sept 15

What's In This Month's Issue?

- Lost and Found
- NEW visitor procedure
- Upcoming Dates
- Homecoming & Spirit Days
- Cell Phone Policy
- Book Store



IMPORTANT: New Visitor Procedures

Our district is implementing a new check-in and check-out procedure. This procedure is to help increase our security measures to keep our students safe. From now on, parents and guardians are required to bring in their driver's license or military ID in order to visit and/or check out a student. We will no longer allow anyone to check out students by sight identification.

An ID will be required.

Book Store

Our book store is open daily from 7:30 - 7:50 AM. All items are \$5 or less. Students must have money in order to visit.



According to the Student Handbook, middle school students may bring cell phones, smart watches, and other electronic devices, but must be turned off (other than preapproved medical exemptions) and put out of sight from the time the student arrives on campus until the student leaves. Parents, we need your help! If there is an important message you need to give your child, please contact the MSN Office at 501-743-3571. All communication regarding illnesses, check-outs, transportation changes, etc need to be done through our office.



UPCOMING DATES

- Sept 12- PTO at 5:30PM
- Sept 14 Picture Day
- Sept 25 29thHomecoming Week
 - Monday Hat Day
 - Tuesday Camo Day
 - Wednesday Crazy Hair Day
 - Thursday Crazy Sock Day
 - Friday Panther PrideDay
- Sept 29 Homecoming
 - EARLY OUT 1:30
 - Parade 3:30
- Oct 9 NO SCHOOL
- Oct 17 and 19 Parent Conferences
- Oct 20 NO SCHOOL